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 Dear IAMAW Membership, 

 I want to address a concern that has been brought to our attention recently – the shortage 
of lockers in our Cabins department. We understand the importance of having adequate 
storage space, and we acknowledge the inconvenience this shortage has caused for our 
members. 
 

The company has advised they are actively working on resolving this issue. They are currently in 

the process of finding additional space to accommodate the extra lockers needed. Rest assured 

that your comfort and convenience at the workplace are a priority your Union. 

 

I will be closely monitoring the situation and will keep you informed of any further updates.  

 

Your understanding and patience during this time are greatly appreciated. If you have any 

specific concerns or suggestions, please feel free to reach out. Your feedback is important to us, 

and we are here to support you. 

 

In solidarity, 
 

          

Mahmoud Khatib       
General Chairperson       

IAMAW District Lodge 140  
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